SJCPOA

General Membership Meeting

August 23, 2007, at 5:30P

I. President Rich Evans call meeting to order

Secretary, La Tosha Walden

Sign-In sheet 12 members present

II. Open Forum

President Evans

· Discussed the Association’s finances and looking into investments. We take in approximately $8,000.00 - $9,000 dollars in monthly dues.

· Reviewed the high expense of Board member release time, which is approx. $1,900.00 dollars per day for 3 people.
· Explained that SCOPO has a full time lobbyist that only addresses Probation issues.  Discussed benefits of being a member.
· Asked the members if they have any concerns about the proposed field policies.
· Encouraged members to seek a position on the Board, with vacancies in the near future.
Vice President

· Paul Brennan – expressed concerns about the proposed transportation policy, will be brought up at an upcoming Labor Management meeting.
· By-Laws revisions passed unanimously.
· Medical plans reviewed, dates of open enrollment locations to be announced.
· Retiree medical: looking into getting in with another group such as PORAC or PERS.  They are researching the possibility for inclusion of 37 Act counties, everyone can contribute.
· The Alternative Work Hours committee met 2 weeks ago.
Members
· Questions brought by the members:
1. Concealment

2. If there is a shooting, having to make a statement.

Labor Management Team

Paul Brennan, Kristin Featherston, Heather Fontes, and Dave Shimamoto.

